October 8, 1974

Ms. Armen Giligian
187 Four Mile Road
West Hartford, Connecticut 06107
Dear Ms. Giligian:

We gratefully acknowledge your donation of $100. 00,
which you were kind enough to make to the Saint Vartan
Cathedral,

Qur receipt # 15095 is enclosed.
Sincerely,

Siran Terzibaghian
Office of the Primate
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